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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
As we come to the end of another year I wish to thank all our staff, students and parents for the many 
contributions made to the family at Maronite College of the Holy Family. It has been a wonderful year and 
many great things were achieved. I look forward to working with you all in 2016. 
 
Sr Marlene, who you all know was the previous Principal for 9 years and then in the role of Deputy Principal 
– Primary for 2 years, will be leaving us to work at St Maroun’s College at Dulwich Hill in 2016. We thank Sr 
Marlene for all she has done and we wish her many blessings. 
 

Staff return Wednesday  
27th January 2016 

Students return Thursday 28th 
January 2016 in Summer uniform 

Kindy commence Friday 29th January 
 

On behalf of the Sisters I wish you 
all a very blessed Christmas and a 

wonderful New Year 
 

DOING THE ROUNDS 
We thank Parramatta Leagues Club for their $10,000 donation towards the new electronic board  

and our students are excited about the new woodwork benches. 

      
 
 

Year 6 Graduation held on 2nd December 2015 

 
 



Kindergarten at Manly on 4/12/15 and Christmas Mass 

    
 

Our Secondary Broadway Musical Extravaganza held on 4/12/15 

    

             

          



  

   

   

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the Primary students selected as the 2016 leaders: School captains: Layla Sarofin 
& Christopher Yaacoub. Vice captains: Georgia Mawad, Elie Joukhadar. SRC: Grace Sleiman, Alissar 



Ishak, Georgia Khattar, Sabine Bou Sanayeh, Elias Lahoud, Julien El-Bazouni, John Massoud & Christopher 
Germanos. Sport captains: Yellow - Jorge Daoub & Mark Nemer; Blue - George Kenaan & Christian 
Moussa; Green - Leana Dib & Mandolin Moussa; Red - Jacob Semaan & Josef Boumelhem 

 
 

Congratulations to 3 Orange who achieved 1st in the World and in Australia in Mathletics  
and 4 Amber for coming 9th in Australia in Mathletics. 

 
 
Congratulations to the following DUX recipients: Robbie El-Bazouni (Yr 7), Rita Layoun (Yr 8), Jenny 
Moussa (Yr 9), Maria Moussa (Yr 10) and George Abou-Antoun (Yr 11). 

 

PARENT CORNER 
Buy-A-Brick campaign. All money raised will help in building our new block which will cost in excess of $9 
million. Thank you to the following who have purchased bricks this week: Therese Sassine (1 brick),  
 
Primary Concert – link to photos and if you wish to purchase  
http://www.snapix.com.au/access/1511271 Username: mchf Password: sse-5003 
 
Raffle draw prize winners: 1st Charbella Hanna; 2nd Jalal Bechara; 3rd & 9th Charbel Merheb; 4th John 
Ibrahim; 5th Joseph Layoun; 6th Alisa Gaysing, 7th & 8th Sassine Andary, 10th Joseph Assi, 11th Anthony 
Zaiden, 12th Gabriella Helou. 
 
Dates to remember - http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/events/ If you would like to receive the e-newsletter email 
admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au W: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/ F: https://www.facebook.com/ololcollegesydney l 
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